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INVITATION
Dear parents and legal guardians,
we invite you to our information event

"School guide"
on Friday, November 18th, 2022 from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m.
in the "Bürgerhalle", Spinnereistr. 20, 48599 Gronau

You have probably already asked yourself: "Where to go after
elementary school? - Which type of school is best for my child?"

We offer you the opportunity to find out about educational
paths and school qualifications at the secondary schools in
Gronau and Epe.

The following schools will present themselves:

• Gesamtschule, Gronau
• Werner-von-Siemens Gymnasium, Gronau
• Fridtjof-Nansen-Realschule, Gronau
• Euregio-Gesamtschule, Gronau-Epe

Use the opportunity to find out more and to talk to
the school administrators / teachers in order to find
the right school for YOUR child.

Employees of the regional school counseling center
of the Borken district will be available to answer your
questions that day.

Do you have any questions about the event?
Please contact us on +49 (0) 2562-12 305 - 
Ms. Fortkamp

We look forward to your participation!

Warm regards,

Sandra Cichon
First alderman of the city of Gronau


